CEATL invites you to a webinar

MAPPING THE LEGAL SITUATION OF
EUROPEAN LITERARY TRANSLATORS

Friday 3rd February 2023 at 4PM CET

CEATL is the European Council of Literary Translators’ Associations.

After a presentation of the main findings of our 2022 legal survey (on
contracts, remuneration, transparency and moral rights),
there will be time for questions and a discussion on how best to use
these data to promote better working conditions for literary translators.

The webinar will be run by Cécile Deniard, coordinator of CEATL’s Authors’ Rights
working group. It will be recorded and published on our YouTube channel.
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